
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
(West Virginia State Police)

CHARLESTON
April 13, 1914

H. CLARE HESS
SUPERINTENDENT

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 10, 1944,
regarding the reception of signals from our State Police Emer-
gency Portable Radio Station W R P C, presently located at
Weirton, West Virginia.

Practically all the information which I am permitted to divulge
at the present time, regarding the construction and operation of
this station, will be found on page No. 91 of the Twelfth Bien-
nial Report of the West Virginia Department of Public Safety,
which is being mailed you under separate cover.

The antenna described on page No. 93 of our report is not being
used at the Station's present location. When the antenna is
erected, we have no difficulty in contacting our land stations.

It is our intention to install Frequency Modulated equipment in
our Emergency Unit at a later date, since many of our police
cars are now equipped with FM transmitters and receivers.

Trusting that the report which we are forwarding you will con-
tain most of the information requested in your letter, I am,

Very truly yours,

HARRY C. ñiYÉRB//
Captáin, D. P. S.
Ccamnications Officer
//
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